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forces that now have a leash on the party. It shows how those forces are the ones that establishment Republicans-like
John McCain-have to bow to if they have any hope of running for President. It shows that Sarah Palin was the logical
choice of a party in the control of theocrats. But more that just an expose, Republican Gomorrah shows that many of the
movement's leading figures have more in common than just the power they command within conservative ranks. Their
personal lives have been stained by crisis and scandal: depression, mental illness, extra-marital affairs, struggles
with homosexual urges, heavy medication, addiction to pornography, serial domestic abuse, and even murder. Inspired by
the work of psychologists Erich Fromm, who asserted that the fear of freedom propels anxiety-ridden people into
authoritarian settings, Blumenthal explains in a compelling narrative how a culture of personal crisis has defined the
radical right, transforming the nature of the Republican Party for the next generation and setting the stage for the
future of American politics.
Impeachment in the Nigerian Presidential System Omololu Fagbadebo 2020-08-26 This book explores the politics associated
with the exercise of the legislative power of impeachment as intended by the drafters of the Constitution in Nigeria.
It interrogates the exercise of the power of impeachment with reference to the intended purpose and examines its
failures in the cases of impeachment in the country. It analyzes the interplay of power in the governing institutions
in Nigeria’s political system, which involved the understanding of a web of interactions among elites within a
political structure relating with others outside its sphere of operation. It presents an analysis of the politics
associated with impeachment within the framework of the activities of different political actors operating in different
political structures assigned to perform certain statutory roles in the political system. The book shows how the
selective use of impeachment provisions as instrument of political vendetta and harassment has weakened the potency of
this oversight power of the legislature thereby engendering accountability problem in the Nigerian presidential system.
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The First Crusade and the Idea of Crusading Damien Peters 2017-07-05 Perhaps no work of history written in the 20th
century has done more to undermine an existing consensus and cause its readers to re-evaluate their own preconceptions
than has Jonathan Riley-Smith's revisionist account of the motives of the first crusaders. Riley-Smith's thesis – based
on extensive original research and firmly rooted in his refusal to uncritically accept the evidence or reasoning of
earlier historians – is that the majority of the men who travelled to the east on crusade in the years 1098-1100 were
primarily motivated by faith. This finding, which ran directly counter to at least four centuries of consensus that
other motives, not least greed for land, were more important, has helped to stimulate exciting reappraisals of the
whole crusading movement. Riley-Smith backed it up with forensic examination of the key crusader-inspiring speech
delivered by Pope Urban II, looking to clarify the meanings of five competing contemporary accounts in order to
understand how an initially simple, and rather confused, appeal for help became a sophisticated rationale for the
concept of ‘just war.’
Terrorism Jaideep Saikia 2009-02-04 Terrorism: Patterns of Internationalization provides a systematic analysis of the
concepts of internationalization of terrorism. It looks into the stages and processes through which terrorism has
developed in various parts of the world and binds together the facts to present a comprehensive picture of the
distinguishing features that characterize the internationalization of terrorism-from local to global. Through 11 wellresearched chapters, leading experts on terrorism from across five continents express their views and analyze the main
patterns, stages, and levels of internationalization of different types of terrorism in a broad cross-regional
perspective. The book challenges a number of conventional patterns of analysis and underlines the importance of
visualizing terrorism as an act driven by political motivation, notwithstanding the fact that it is manifested through
ideological or religious sentiments. It also analyzes the various tactics used by different terrorist organizations in
different regions and distinguishes terrorists from other non-state actors. It dwells on the dangerous implications of
the internationalization of terrorism and emphasizes the need to develop a research methodology which can help
understand the current conceptualization of the phenomenon and bring forward analytical solutions. This will be an
important sourcebook for the military, the police, law enforcement agencies, and government training institutes. In
addition, it will also benefit political analysts and professionals such as counter-insurgency and anti-terrorism
experts.
Networked Public Wei He 2016-10-18 This book coins the term “Networked Public” to describe the active social actors in
new media ecology. The author argues that, in today’s network society, Networked Public Communication is different
than, yet has similarities with, mass communication and interpersonal communication. As such it is the emergent
paradigm for research. The book reviews the historical, technological and social context for the rising of Networked
Public, analyzes its constituents and characteristics, and discusses the categories and features of social media in
China. By analyzing abundant cases from recent years, the book provides answers to the key questions at micro, meso and
macro-levels, including how information flows under regulation in the process of Networked Public Communication; what
its features and models are; what collective action strategies and“resistance culture”have been developed as a result
of Internet regulate; the nature of power games among Networked Public, mass media, political forces and capital, and
the links with the development of Chinese civil society.
Digital Storytelling in the Classroom Jason Ohler 2008 Provides information on integrating digital storytelling into
curriculum design.
American Government 2006 Election Supplement Bruce Miroff 2006-12-27
Games: Purpose and Potential in Education Christopher Thomas Miller 2008-10-22 The field of Games is rapidly expanding,
prompting institutions throughout the world to create game development programs and courses focusing on educational
games. As a result, games have also become a hot topic in the area of educational technology research. This increased
interest is due to the technological advancement of digital games and the fact that a new, digital generation is
emerging with a strong gaming background. Games: Purpose and Potential in Education focuses on the issues of
incorporating games into education and instructional design. Ideas of identity development, gender diversity,
motivation, and integrating instructional design within game development are addressed since each of these areas is
important in the field of instructional design and can have a significant impact on learning. This volume brings
together leading experts, researchers, and instructors in the field of gaming and explores current topics in gaming and
simulations, available resources, and the future of the field.
Everyday Women's and Gender Studies Ann Braithwaite 2016-08-11 Everyday Women’s and Gender Studies is a text-reader
that offers instructors a new way to approach an introductory course on women’s and gender studies. This book
highlights major concepts that organize the diverse work in this field: Knowledges, Identities, Equalities, Bodies,
Places, and Representations. Its focus on "the everyday" speaks to the importance this book places on students
understanding the taken-for granted circumstances of their daily lives. Precisely because it is not the same for
everyone, the everyday becomes the ideal location for cultivating students’ intellectual capacities as well as their
political investigations and interventions. In addition to exploring each concept in detail, each chapter includes up
to five short recently published readings that illuminate an aspect of that concept. Everyday Women’s and Gender
Studies explores the idea that "People are different, and the world isn’t fair," and engages students in the inevitably
complicated follow-up question, "Now that we know, how shall we live?"
Fake Politics Jason Bisnoff 2019-05-28 In “grassroots” campaigns, the grass isn’t always green—or natural. In today’s
chaotic world, where the multiplication of information sources creates competing narratives, credibility is the key to
winning the war of ideas. This is the reason why governments and corporations resort to astroturfing—creation of
ostensibly grassroots movements set up to advance political agendas and commercial campaigns. The democratization of
information and polarization of politics offer a perfect storm. Fake Politics tells the stories of how this practice
has transformed political activism into a veiled lobbying effort by the rich and the powerful. Through a series of
vignettes involving the tea party, oil industry, big tobacco, big data, and news media, this book will explore the
similarities and differences between various campaigns that appeared as grassroots but, in reality, were lobbying
efforts fueled by governments, corporations, major industries, and religious institutions. The process, named for the
artificial grass fields at football stadiums and high schools across the country, became so prevalent in the last two
decades that it now sits at a tipping point. In the era of “fake news” and “alternative facts,” with the truth well on
its way to becoming indistinguishable from fabrication, what can the past of astroturfing tell us about the future of
grassroots activism?
The Price of a Bargain Gordon Laird 2009-11-10 In this book, Laird traces the bargain – that touchstone of American
culture – from its humble dollar-store origins to its recent role as global juggernaut. Along the way, he discovers
that much of today's collapsing consumer economy is dangerously dependant upon unsustainable labor, transport,
resources, trade imbalances, and consumer debt. Through interviews with everyone from box store executives to illegal
immigrants, a single question emerges: Is the Wal-Mart culture sustainable on a global level? From Asia's factory
borderlands to rural Mexico, from Las Vegas to the Arctic Circle, Laird explores the hidden revolution of discounting,
and the promise and consequence of everyday low prices.
Women and the Victorian Occult Tatiana Kontou 2013-10-31 Increasingly, contemporary scholarship reveals the strong
connection between Victorian women and the world of the nineteenth-century supernatural. Women were intrinsically bound
to the occult and the esoteric from mediums who materialised spirits to the epiphanic experiences of the New Woman,
from theosophy to telepathy. This volume addresses the various ways in which Victorian women expressed themselves and
were constructed by the occult through a broad range of texts. By examining the roles of women as automatic writing
mediums, spiritualists, authors, editors, theosophists, socialists and how they interpreted the occult in their life
and work, the contributors in this edition return to sensation novels, ghost stories, autobiographies, séances and
fashionable magazines to access the visible and invisible worlds of Victorian life. The variety of texts analysed by
the authors in this collection demonstrates the many interpretations of the occult in nineteenth-century culture and
the ways that women used supernatural imagery and language to draw attention to issues that bore immediate implications
on their own lives. Either by catering for the fad of ghost stories or by giving public trance speeches women harnessed
the metaphorical and financial forces of the supernatural. As the articles in this book demonstrate the occult was
after all a female affair. This book was published as a special issue of Women's Writing.
INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS SANJAY MISRA 2009-01-30 Today, with the pervasive impact of globalization and liberalization
sweeping across the globe, exerting its influence on both the developed and the developing nations, business is no more
confined to the national borders of a country. More and more companies are spreading their business to markets abroad
(for example, Tata Consultancy Services and Infosys Technologies spreading their business to USA and elsewhere) or
acquiring new companies (for instance, Tata acquiring the Corus and the Land Rover and Jaguar, or reversely, Vodafone
acquiring Hutch). International business, therefore, has become such an important area of study for students of
management and commerce. This comprehensive and easy-to-read text tries to lay bare the ramifications and complexities
of international business. Divided into six sections, the book provides a harmonious blend of concepts and applications
of international business. What distinguishes the text is the emphasis it lays on the Indian cases and the Indian
scenario through the provision of many cases and illustrative examples. However, the book goes beyond the Indian
context by giving international cases, thus imbuing the text with a global business flavour. Key Features  The case
studies discussed include the cases such as Tata Motors, Hindustan Unilever, Ranbaxy, McDonald, Nokia, Microsoft and
Walt Disney.  The opening case in each chapter introduces the students to a real-life example, followed by the text
which provides the theoretical knowledge on the subject. The concluding case study correlates the theoretical knowledge
with the real-life situation.  Review questions are cited after every case study to check students’ comprehension of
the subject. Primarily intended as a text for undergraduate and postgraduate students of Business Administration, MBA,
MIB and postgraduate students of Commerce, the book would be of great value also to practising managers.
Shake the Devil Off Ethan Brown 2010-11-02 Documents the sensational murder of bartender Addie Hall by suicide victim
Zackery Bowen, an Iraq veteran whose relationship with Addie had caused them to be featured by news outlets as symbolic
of the New Orleans spirit, in an account that features the author's investigation into Bowen's motivations. Reprint.
Political Scandals La Trice M. Washington 2014-05-05 Political Scandals: The Consequences of Temporary Gratification
questions whether the consequences associated with non-sex-based scandals carry greater penalties than sex-based
political scandals in the twenty-first century. Featuring a detailed analysis of over 50 political scandals, this book
examines the impact those events have on the lives of political officials, their families, and public trust. Political
Scandals diminishes the typical sensationalism associated with scandal coverage and dissects what happens when human
beings yield to greed, power, sex, lust, and theft in their personal and professional lives.
Kim Jong Il's North Korea (Revised Edition) Alison Behnke 2012-08-01 Kim Jong Il, one of the world's most infamous
dictators, rose to power in the mid-1990s in the small East Asian country of North Korea. He succeeded his father, Kim
Il Sung, as that nation's leader. Kim Il Sung took power in North Korea-also known as the Democratic People's Republic
of Korea, or DPRK-in 1948, and eventually established a state governed by his own version of Communism. Today Kim Jong
Il continues his father's tactics of building a powerful cult of personality around himself, while crushing criticism
and opposition to his rule. These practices by both Kim Il Sung and Kim Jong Il have largely cut off the DPRK from the

Media in the Digital Age John Vernon Pavlik 2008 Digital technologies have fundamentally altered the nature and
function of media in our society. This book critically examines digital innovations and their positive and negative
implications.
Directory of Physicians in the United States, 2006 American Medical Association 2005-11-01
Unequal health Daniel Dorling 2013-03-05 In his new book, academic and writer Danny Dorling describes the current
extent of inequalities in health as the scandal of our times.
Flickr Mashups David A. Wilkinson 2007-01-29 Expert Flickr developer David Wilkinson guides you through a series of
software projects that show you how to build mashups using the popular photo service Flickr. He explains the process of
remixing Flickr on your own web site and then mashing it up. Along the way, you’ll learn how to take advantage of
mashup technologies such as REST, Ajax, RSS, and JSON. Plus, hands-on examples will help you gain the skills to design
a variety of remixes and mashups that take advantage of Flickr’s core services.
Marketing
Inwardness Jonardon Ganeri 2021-08-10 Where do we look when we look inward? In what sort of space does our inner life
take place? Augustine said that to turn inward is to find oneself in a library of memories, while the Indian Buddhist
tradition holds that we are self-illuminating beings casting light onto a world of shadows. And a disquieting set of
dissenters has claimed that inwardness is merely an illusion—or, worse, a deceit. Jonardon Ganeri explores
philosophical reflections from many of the world’s intellectual cultures, ancient and modern, on how each of us
inhabits an inner world. In brief and lively chapters, he ranges across an unexpected assortment of diverse thinkers:
Buddhist, Hindu, Islamic, Chinese, and Western philosophy and literature from the Upaniṣads, Socrates, and Avicenna to
Borges, Simone Weil, and Rashōmon. Ganeri examines the various metaphors that have been employed to explain
interiority—shadows and mirrors, masks and disguises, rooms and enclosed spaces—as well as the interfaces and
boundaries between inner and outer worlds. Written in a cosmopolitan spirit, this book is a thought-provoking
consideration of the value—or peril—of turning one’s gaze inward for all readers who have sought to map the geography
of the mind.
Outrageous Invasions Robin D. Barnes 2010-03-24 In Outrageous Invasions: Celebrities' Private Lives, Media, and the
Law, Professor Robin D. Barnes examines the role and nature of privacy in Western democracies. Celebrities are
routinely subjected to stalking, harassment, invasion of privacy, and defamation. These occurrences are often
violations of their constitutional rights. Professor Barnes addresses growing concerns about the widespread immunity
from liability enjoyed by United States tabloid publishers. Outrageous Invasions chronicles these experiences and the
legal battles waged by celebrities in both the United States and European Union against a press corps that continuously
invades their private lives. Professor Barnes analyzes doctrinal developments in cases from the United States Supreme
Court and the High Courts of Europe. These cases demonstrate that American celebrities are entitled to, but not
receiving, the same protections as their European counterparts. In Outrageous Invasions, Professor Barnes explains the
value of the rights of the individual to democratic nations. She notes the importance of insuring appropriate
protection for freedom of expression and associational freedom through meaningful regulation in the instances when
speech rights collide with equally important values such as privacy and equality.
The Making of African America Ira Berlin 2010-01-21 A leading historian offers a sweeping new account of the African
American experience over four centuries Four great migrations defined the history of black people in America: the
violent removal of Africans to the east coast of North America known as the Middle Passage; the relocation of one
million slaves to the interior of the antebellum South; the movement of more than six million blacks to the industrial
cities of the north and west a century later; and since the late 1960s, the arrival of black immigrants from Africa,
the Caribbean, South America, and Europe. These epic migrations have made and remade African American life. Ira
Berlin's magisterial new account of these passages evokes both the terrible price and the moving triumphs of a people
forcibly and then willingly migrating to America. In effect, Berlin rewrites the master narrative of African America,
challenging the traditional presentation of a linear path of progress. He finds instead a dynamic of change in which
eras of deep rootedness alternate with eras of massive movement, tradition giving way to innovation. The culture of
black America is constantly evolving, affected by (and affecting) places as far away from one another as Biloxi,
Chicago, Kingston, and Lagos. Certain to garner widespread media attention, The Making of African America is a bold new
account of a long and crucial chapter of American history.
The On-Demand Brand Rick MATHIESON 2010-05-01 Call it the digital generation. The iPhone-toting, Facebook-hopping,
Twitter-tapping, I-want-what-I-want, how-I-want-it generation. By whatever name, marketers are discovering that
connecting with today’s elusive, ad-resistant consumer means saying goodbye to “new media,” and hello “now media.”
Featuring exclusive insights and inspiration from today’s top marketers—as well as lessons from some of the world’s
most successful digital marketing initiatives—this eye-opening book reveals how readers can deliver the kind of
blockbuster experiences that 21st century consumers demand. Spanning social networking, augmented reality, advergames,
virtual worlds, digital outdoor mobile marketing, and more, this book presents an inside look at digital strategies
being deployed by brands like Coca-Cola, Burger King, BMW, Axe Deodorant, NBC Universal, Doritos, and many others.
Revealing ten essential secrets for capitalizing on the right mix of digital channels and experiences for any brand,
this book reveals how to demand attention...before the audience hits the snooze button.
Mormons and Popular Culture: The Global Influence of an American Phenomenon [2 volumes] J. Michael Hunter 2012-12-05
Many people are unaware of how influential Mormons have been on American popular culture. This book parts the curtain
and looks behind the scenes at the little-known but important influence Mormons have had on popular culture in the
United States and beyond.
Business Ethics,2/e A.C. Fernando 2013 Business Ethics: An Indian Perspective provides a comprehensive coverage of the
theories of business ethics and emphasizes the importance of ethical principles in overcoming moral dilemmas in the
business world. Using a large number of India-centric case studies and examples, this book helps readers develop the
reasoning and analytical skills needed to apply ethical concepts to business.
The Republic of Games Elyse Graham 2018-05-15 Many of today’s digital platforms are designed according to the same
model: they encourage users to create content for fun (a mode of production that some have termed playbour) and to earn
points. On Facebook, for example, points are based on a user’s number of friends and how many likes and shares a
comment receives. New cultural and literary formations have arisen out of these feedback and reward systems, with
surprising effects on amateur literary production. Drawing on social-text analysis, platform studies, and game studies,
Elyse Graham shows that embedding game structures in the operations of digital platforms – a practice known in
corporate circles as “gamification” – can have large cumulative effects on textual ecosystems. Making the production of
content feel like play helps to drive up the volume of text being written, and as a result, gamification has gained
widespread popularity online, especially among social media platforms, fan forums, and other sites of user-generated
content. The Republic of Games argues that a consequence of this profound increase in the volume of text being produced
is a reliance on self-contained, user-based systems of information management to deal with the mass of new content.
Opening up new avenues of analysis in contemporary media studies and the humanities, The Republic of Games sifts
through the gamified patterns of writing, interacting, and meaning-making that define the digital revolution.
Social Software and Web 2.0 Technology Trends Deans, P. Candace 2008-11-30 "This book provides an overview of current
Web 2.0 technologies and their impact on organizations and educational institutions"--Provided by publisher.
LGBT Themes in Science Fiction, Fantasy and Horror
Business Ethics: An Indian Perspective A. C. Fernando Business Ethics: An Indian Perspective introduces ethical
concepts that are relevant to resolving moral issues in business. It sensitizes readers on ethical principles and
develops reasoning and analytical skills needed to apply ethical concepts to business decisions. The book is
interspersed with a lot of case studies, more specifically Indian scenarios making it relevant for Indian students. The
chapter topics cover ethical theories underlying business, application of ethics in day-to-day business, ethics and the
environment and ethics in consumer protection. It also features ethical issues in various managerial functions such as
finance, human resource and marketing. A separate chapter on the IT sector specifically addresses the ethical dilemmas
of today's upcoming industry.
LGBTQ Americans in the U.S. Political System: An Encyclopedia of Activists, Voters, Candidates, and Officeholders [2
volumes] Jason Pierceson 2019-11-30 This comprehensive sourcebook covers the evolution of LGBTQ engagement in American
politics, from the emergence of gay rights as a political issue in the early 1970s to the present day, when LGBTQ
issues occupy a prominent place in politics. • Provides historical essays detailing the evolution of LGBTQ Americans in
U.S. politics as voters, candidates, and officeholders • Offers more than 250 reference entries of individuals,
organizations, cultural forces, political issues, and legal decisions • Presents primary documents of additional
insight into major events, issues, and individuals associated with LGBTQ politics • Features a chronology of events for
at-a-glance coverage of the most important events in LGBTQ history • Includes an appendix of LGBTQ organizations
involved in politics
On the Borders of Convention Aleksandra Nikčević Batrićević 2010-05-11 The research presented in this book is authored
by scholars coming from as distant regions as South Africa, the United States of America, Great Britain, France, Italy,
Belarus, the Balkans. Needless to say that one of the good things about this international cooperation is that owing to
their different socio-cultural backgrounds, these scholars have contributed to producing an extremely varied picture of
ways of approaching the challenge of a changing world. The papers on literature and culture collected in this book
contribute a further element of rigour into the discussion of numerous and always varying and changing borders of
convention in a literary text, literary genre, and literary theory, as well as in general culture and everyday paths of
life. Starting with oral cultures, over the classic literary masters, modernist and postmodernist textual and
theoretical phenomena, the twentieth century flouting of numerous social and gender convention, through painting, film,
dance, contemporary music, as well as graffiti, We have sought to stress that what is most noticeable from the evidence
of their studies is that scholars today concern these issues through a dynamic global process and beyond any
preconceived design, or any strict set of theoretical prescriptions, which would otherwise lead them to ignore the
ever-shifting borders in literature and culture, as well as in global socio-cultural reality in general. The variety
and complexity of these essays offer fresh views to the problem posed in the title of the book. Therefore, we trust
that they will stimulate intellectual confrontation and circulation of ideas within the field of literature and
cultural studies.
U.S. Department of Transportation Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration Register 2006-12
Calling for Justice Throughout the World Mary Jo Iozzio 2009-01-01 It's common knowledge that in developing countries-Africa, India, Southeast Asia, Africa, Latin America--the burden of HIV/AIDS falls disproportionately on women, who are
generally the victims of male carriers of the disease. In this book, Roman Catholic women theologians from all over the
world will discuss the pandemic in terms of their particular geographical and social location. The model for the volume
is Continuum's "Catholic Ethicists on HIV/AIDS Prevention" (2000), edited by James Keenan, S.J. The occasion or impetus
for the volume was the First International Crosscultural Conference for Catholic Theological Ethicists, single-handedly
created by James Keenan (he raised 3/4 of a million dollars) and held at Padua, July 2006. (The plenary sessions will
be published by Continuum under the title "Catholic Theological Ethics in the World Church." ) The mentors for the
volume will be James Keenan (editor Iozzio's Doktorvater) and Margaret Farley, "America's leading Catholic feminist
theological ethicist" (19 Dec. review of "Just Love" in "America"). Farley's advocacy both in the US and Africa on the
issue of women and AIDS is renowned, and she will be the best-known contributor. The leading contributor from Englishspeaking Europe is Linda Hogan from Trinity College Dublin.
Black Girls and Adolescents: Facing the Challenges Catherine Fisher Collins 2015-03-03 This one-of-a kind book
challenges the current thinking about black girls to show how America has failed them—and what can be done to make
their lives better. • Provides the first research work on this topic • Covers health (physical, mental, and sexual),
education, crime/criminal justice, and parenting as they affect black teen girls and adolescents • Features
contributors from a broad range of fields, including psychology, biology, criminal justice, sociology, spirituality,
law, medicine, and popular culture • Examines characteristics of at-risk girls and the lure of the "bad girl" image •
Clarifies what parents/mentors and others can do to help these girls and teens live happy, healthy, more rewarding
lives
Military Review 2008
Republican Gomorrah Max Blumenthal 2009-09-01 Over the last year, award-winning journalist and videographer Max
Blumenthal has been behind some of the most sensational (and funniest) exposes of Republican machinations. Whether it
was his revelation that Sarah Palin was "anointed" by a Kenyan priest famous for casting out witches, or his
confronting Republican congressional leaders and John McCain's family at the GOP convention about the party's
opposition to sex education (and hence, the rise in teen pregnancies like that of Palin's daughter), or his expose of
the eccentric multimillionaire theocrat behind California's Prop 8 anti- gay marriage initiative, Blumenthal has become
one of the most important and most constantly cited journalists on how fringe movements are becoming the Republican
Party mainstream. Republican Gomorrah is a bestiary of dysfunction, scandal and sordidness from the dark heart of the
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outside world. The Kim leaders' harsh policies have led to tragedy within the nation, contributing to devastating
famine and creating a network of labor camps in which many North Koreans are tortured and killed annually. Kim's
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secrecy and his strict control of information entering or leaving North Korea have also made the nation a largely
mysterious place. In Kim Jong Il's North Korea, learn more about this inscrutable nation and its dictator.
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